
From: Wells, Jeffrey (GE Healthcare)
To: tjohnson@atcb.com; 
cc: Kindschi, Matthew (GE Healthcare); timothyrjohnson@comcast.

net; 
Subject: GE Healthcare FCC grant for WMTS SHU on ApexPro FH product
Date: Tuesday, August 21, 2007 10:55:19 AM

Tim
 
Per your discussion with Matt Kindschi, I am granting Matt the authority to be a 
representative for GE Healthcare for the FCC grant on the WMTS SHU for the 
ApexPro FH product.  Any FCC correspondence requiring GE Healthcare 
acknowledgement or approval can be provided by Matt for this grant.
 
Regards
 
Jeff Wells
 
Engineering Manager
Systems and Wireless
GE Healthcare
1-414-362-2497
jeffrey.wells@med.ge.com
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